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Procurement Authorization - TTC Uniforms and Work 
Clothing 
TTC Board Decision 
 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on July 12, 2023, adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board: 

1. Authorize the TTC Chief Executive Officer to negotiate and approve the issuance of 
29 contracts for the period ending December 31, 2025 on a single source basis to 
the following vendors, in the total upset limit amount of $9,100,000 including 
applicable taxes as follows:  

a. The Uniform Experts to supply uniforms for Transit Operators, Supervisors, 
Station Collectors and Customer Service Agents for a total upset limit of 
$4,400,000, including taxes;  

b. Mark’s Work Warehouse to supply maintenance work clothing for a total upset 
limit of $3,400,000, including taxes; and,  

c. 10 remaining vendors to supply garment accessories for Transit operators, 
uniforms for Special Constables and Fare Inspectors for a total upset limit of 
$1,300,000 including taxes.  

 


